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    Thursday 05th July 2018
	Dear Parents,
Annual reports

Your child’s annual report will be available to take home on Monday 16th July. The report must be collected by a parent/guardian. If you wish for the report to come home with your child, please write a letter to inform the class teacher that you are happy for the report to be brought home by your child. The report will be in a smart folder and then placed in a named, sealed envelope. If you require an additional copy of a report for a parent residing at a different address, please ask your child’s teacher. 
New school mobile numbers

To keep costs down, school now have two new mobile phones. If you have a missed call from a random number then it may be the school calling you.  We will leave a voicemail message if urgent. Please continue to use the school main landline on 01235 764407 as we cannot guarantee that the school mobile phones will always be answered. We will not be using the phones for texting.

Sports day

The weather forecast is predicting continued warm weather for next week. Please ensure children have a water bottle, sun hat and have had sun cream applied. The FOS will be selling soft refreshment drinks during the course of the day. KS1 sports start at 9.20am and KS2 Sports start at 1.15pm.
The Year 1 children had a brilliant day on Monday at The Living Rainforest. Year 2 also had a busy day exploring at Marwell Zoo yesterday. We really have been spoilt by all the warm weather. Thank you to all the staff for supporting these day trips.

Lunchtime Supervisor vacancy

We are currently looking to appoint a temporary (Sept-April) lunchtime supervisor, starting in September 2018. This position is for 5 hours a week.  Please let me know if you are interested in this position and would like a copy of the job description and person spec.  The successful candidate must be committed to following the school’s safeguarding and behaviour policies.
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RAISED SO FAR DONATIONS
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There are only a few days left to help support Mr Burbank and Flo’s fundraiser. Thank you everyone who has donated so far! Let’s smash this target!

Many thanks,
Mrs. Burbank


PA’s this week were Ben and Jake G. Thank you for your help.  


Mr. Burbank and Flo Stoermer are running 100km on 14th July along the ridgeway to raise money for Stockham School ICT equipment. If you would like to make a donation, please visit the link below to the Friends of Stockham Total Giving Page.  Thank you!
                 https://www.totalgiving.co.uk/mypage/sssh
On Friday 13th July (6:30-8:30pm) Friends of Stockham will be hosting their annual FAMILY Disco & BBQ. Bring Granny and Grandad and all your siblings too! There will be a disco, inflatables, BBQ, bar, ice cream, face painting, glitter tattoos & plenty of fun. Entry is £1 per person (paid on the gate – no tickets required). As always, children MUST be accompanied by an adult and supervised at all times. Put the date in your diaries now! friendsofstockham@gmail.com
CLASS NEWS
Year F  This week we have been writing about what we would like to be when we grow up! 
             In maths the children have been working out the missing numbers using their one 
             more and one less knowledge. We have been very busy practicing for sports day 
             and loved the water races! 

Year 1  Wow! What a week we are having in Year 1! Trip on Monday, Marble Jar Treat on
             Tuesday, Forest School for some of us on Wednesday, Class Swap to Year
             2 today, and Stockham's Got Talent on Friday! Thank you to all the Year 1 parents 
             and carers who have supported the children preparing for all these activities!
Year 2  We had a wonderful time on our class trip to Marwell Zoo on Wednesday and we
             enjoyed writing recounts about all the lovely activities we did. In our geography
             lessons we have been creating information leaflets about the jungle. 

Year 3  This week in Year 3 we have prepared for our class assembly. We had the
             opportunity to look at the winner of the ‘500 word’ story competition. We loved 
             listening to new stories and finding the Year 3 spelling, grammar and punctuation.
Year 4  This week Year 4 have been learning how to plot coordinates in maths.  In English
             we have been identifying the features of persuasive texts.  In science we have
             begun making posters to show different ways humans can change an environment 
             and the impact this has.  

Year 5  Year 5 have had a very busy week with our surprise performance for Stockham’s 
             Got Talent. We have also been writing descriptions and looking at decimals in 
             maths.
Year 6  This week Year 6 have been looking at the circulation system and have been doing

             lots of play practice.
Soaring High
This week the following children have earned “Soaring High”:

Year F  Annabelle for her amazing maths! She has a super mathematical brain and has
             been working out tricky problems.  Riley for his super reading! He wowed us this
             week with his fantastic reading! 

Year 1  All of Year 1 for their amazing behaviour in the VERY HOT Living Rainforest on
             Monday. I was very proud of all of you!

Year 2  All of Year 2 for outstanding behaviour on our trip to Marwell Zoo. We are all so 
             proud of you.
Year 3  Oscar for an amazing performance during our practise sports day and our cricket 
             lesson! Christopher for a confident performance in our class assembly. 
             It was really hard to choose this week, we all did so well in our class assembly- 
             well done!

Year 4  Lucy G and Lila for both showing excellent teamwork skills in science this week.
             Well done!
Year 5  All of Year 5 for using all their learning powers for their surprise audition.
Year 6  Alice, Lauren, Jake G and Ronnie for being really confident on stage and 

             embracing your silly side.  Your acting is great.
Well done everyone!
Tidy Tiger

This week Tidy Tiger goes to Foundation for having the tidiest room. Well done! 
Attendance Ted

Attendance Ted was awarded to Year 3 for having the best attendance last week, they will be looking after Attendance Ted next week.  Well done Year 3!
School Uniform
If you need new uniform please order online or by telephone.  The website is pmgschoolwear.co.uk and the order line is 0800 4046644.

Book bags and PE bags are also available to be purchased from pmgschoolwear.










